NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE

NORTHEN ARIZONA CONSOLIDATED FIRE DISTRICT #1

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Northern Arizona
Consolidated Fire District #1 may be present at the following event, but they will not conduct or
discuss any business of the Northern Arizona Consolidated Fire District #1 and they will not be
making any decisions:

Name of Event:

Richard Veradt and Arthur N Garnica Pro Per vs Northern Arizona Consolidated Fire
District #1, Board of Directors: Jim Bailey; Mike Collins; Erik Berg; and John Bryant; and
former NACFD #1 Director Carl Hays
Location: 401 E Spring St., Kingman, AZ
Date: May 31, 2019

Time: 0100 PM until 0330 PM

Dated this 29" day of May 2019

Respectfully Submitted:

g

Tim King, Interim Fire Chief
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